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7.            Oppose Monisha  Parker Dear Supervisor Hahn,

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to address the issue of the Palos 
Verdes High School Fee Waiver for parking fees. As you may be aware, the 
current waiver amount of up to $26,015.00 for 55 vehicles is simply 
unaffordable for us.

Given our financial constraints, I kindly request that the parking fee waiver 
amount be reduced to $5,000.00. This would greatly help alleviate the burden 
on our budget while still allowing us to provide necessary parking 
accommodations for our students and staff.

I understand the importance of supporting our schools and students, and I am 
grateful for the assistance provided through the fee waiver program. 
However, the current amount is simply beyond our means.

I appreciate your understanding and consideration of this request. Your 
support in this matter would be greatly appreciated.

Thank you for your attention to this issue.

Sincerely,
Monisha Parker

paul  burt First of all, have the county and school districts been run so poorly, that they 
can't supply school buses any longer?
Anyone in their right mind knows that parking fees is nothing but a revenue 
generator in fact it wasn't very long ago before this board led by miss Hahn 
raised the rates by a dollar all county public parking facilities.
Recently, I purchased a senior parking pass from the county for $25. Three 
months later my vehicle was demolished in a hit and run and it was 
subsequently crushed at the impound yard.
I appeal to beaches and harbors for replacement but they insisted on it$25 
charge as I quote UN quote lost the sticker even my explanation and proof of 
having the car in the impound yard not to be returned was not good enough 
beaches in harbor still demanded $25 payment for a replacement sticker.
As a result of egregious and never ceasing over-taxation by the State and the 
County, the Palos Verdes Unified School District remains one of the 
wealthiest in Los Angeles area let them pay for their "fair share" for public 
parking. 
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